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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Children In Need Day - Friday 15th November 2024 

 
We will be supporting the BBC Children in Need Campaign this year and we will be holding 
a fundraising event next Friday, 15th November. 
 
Children are invited to come to school dressed in spots or their pyjamas/onesies for the 
day. In order to raise money for Children in Need we would kindly ask for a donation of 50p 
per child. This can be paid via ParentPay or cash via the school office.  
 
Clothes should be simple and easy to wear all day, but the spottier the better! We look 
forward to this fun event, raising money for a valued charity.  
 
Please remember that the children will still be playing outside at break and lunch time and 
therefore will need a warm waterproof coat to wear over their chosen outfit. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Mrs Emily Morris 

Headteacher 


